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Hello everyone, 

 

My name is Naz and I am 

the office manager.  I work 

alongside Miss San and 

together we ensure the 

smooth and efficient 

running of the school 

office. I have been working 

here for the last 9 years 

and so far have enjoyed 

every minute. If you need 

any help, with anything, 

please come and see us, or 

even if you want to pop in 

and say Hello! 

 

This week marked the start 

of Lent where the children 

will learn why it is so 

important to Christians and 

how it relates to Easter. 

 

Enjoy the 

weekend 

 

Mrs Ajmal  

Office 

Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Silmane & Louie 

A. Rafiq & Rumeylah 

Ka Hee & Fowzan 

Isabela & Safiyyah 

Amarah & Mia 

Noor & Mariam 

Aland & Sumayah 

 

Aminah (Y1) & Zainab (Y5) 

Tasia (Y3) 

Safeguarding: Operation Encompass 
 

Operation Encompass is a project between 

schools and West Midlands Police. 

Encompass is the reporting to schools, prior 

to the start of the next school day, when a 

child or young person has experienced, any 

domestic abuse. 

 

Operation Encompass will ensure that a member of the 

school staff, (DSL) is trained to allow them to liaise with 

the police and to use the information that has been 

shared, in confidence, while ensuring that the school is 

able to make provision for possible difficulties 

experienced by children, or their families, who have been 

experienced a domestic abuse incident. 

 

We are keen to offer the best 

support possible to all our 

pupils and we believe this will 

be extremely beneficial for all 

those involved. 

 Our values focus  
this half term is   

Courage 

A visit to year 3 for some animals… 

 

Yesterday Year 3 had a really exciting morning! We had a 

few very special visitors including a tortoise, gecko, 

hedgehog, cockroaches, an owl and even two snakes!  

 

Year 3 really enjoyed meeting all the animals and getting 

the chance to hold them. Even if it was a bit scary (like 

the cockroach) everyone had a really good try and 

showed our termly value of courage!  

 

We are now so excited to continue learning about 

different animals during our science lessons. 

 

Miss Chidler & Miss A. Khatun - Class Teachers 

Article 13: Children have the right to share freely with others 

what they learn, think and feel, by talking, drawing, writing or 

in any other way unless it harms other people. 

Reminder 

On Monday 9th March,  

school will be closed  

for Teacher Training.  

 

It will open on  

Tuesday 10th  

as usual. 
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